
Brother International Corporation | 200 Crossing Boulevard, Bridgewater, NJ 08807 

May 25, 2016

Dear Valued Customer: 

Effective July 1, 2016 Brother Gearmotors will be introducing new and larger conduit boxes (W-Box) 
with terminal blocks included as a standard offering for all of our 1-3 horsepower gearmotors. Any 
order placed after July 1st will come with the new conduit box and a terminal block inside.  

There are many benefits to the new conduit boxes that will replace the existing E-Box. 

These benefits include: 

 More efficient – all 1-3 horsepower gearmotors will include conduit boxes with terminal
blocks

 Easier wiring- larger size allows for easier handling of wires

 Quicker installation- terminal block allows for quicker and more secure wiring connections

 Flexible - easily accommodates wiring changes

There will be a part number change for all conduit boxes ordered after July 1st. Currently, the 
conduit box is ordered with an “E.” The new conduit box will be ordered with a “W.” Please 
reference the attached PowerPoint for additional details on the dimensional differences and 
the new nomenclature for part numbers.  

We look forward to a long-term partnership with our customers and we welcome your feedback.  If 
you have questions or concerns about this product change, please contact us via email at 
gearmotortechnical@brother.com or by phone 866-523-6283. 

Don’t forget to visit our new website for latest news and product updates - www.brother-
usa.com/GearMotors. 

All the best, 

Takeshi Kouchi 
Brother International Corporation 
Gearmotor Division 
Director- Product Management 
takeshi.kouchi@brother.com  
Cell: 732-718-9241    
Tel: 908-655-9966 
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